
 

 

Shooting Inquiry Script 

8/21/19 

 

Thank you for calling Clark Atlanta University. Is this call related to the incident last 

night? 

If so, here is what we know at this time: 

At approximately 10:32 p.m. last night, Tuesday, August 20, 2019, Clark Atlanta 

University Department of Public Safety responded to a shooting in the area of the 

Atlanta University Center Robert W. Woodruff Library. Four students from the Atlanta 

University Center student were shot while attending an unsanctioned block party near 

campus; two of the students were from Clark Atlanta University and two were from 

Spelman College. The students were transported to the hospital and sustained non-life 

threatening injuries. The Dean of Student Affairs and the University Chaplain were 

onsite at the hospital to check on the condition of the students. Clark Atlanta University 

Public Safety is working with Atlanta Police Department, who is the lead agency on this 

incident, to identify all suspect(s) involved. 

CAU Public Safety has shared the following advisory: 
 

 If you have any information in regards to this case please contact Atlanta Police Department 
Crime Stopper at 404-577-TIPS. 

 
 There is no reason to believe that this incident represents an on-going threat to any individual or 

the community at large. 
 

 No suspects have been identified at this time and the incident is being investigated by the Atlanta 
Police Department. 

 
Members of the Office of Student Affairs have been in touch with the students and their families 
and are providing assistance, and I will be visiting the students at the hospital. The entire CAU 
community is here to support the students and their families during this difficult time.  
 
We will keep you updated as more information becomes available. 
 
 

tel:404-577-TIPS


In the meantime, I would be happy to take down your information and any additional 
concerns and forward them to our Dean of Student Affairs. 
 


